
 

 

 

  

 

 

 
Tuesday 20th May 2025 

Year 5 Parent Information Evening 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to an information evening for Year 5 on Thursday 5th June at 4:30pm, 
where we will be discussing the current structure for Year 5, key aspects of your child’s learning, 
including how you can support further at home and the expectations for Year 6 ahead of September. 
 
During this session, we will provide you with information on the following subjects: 
 

• The current teaching structure and support offered for Summer in Year 5.  
• The Year 5 expectations for reading, writing and mathematics: We will share with you the 

objectives the children need to be secure in by the end of Year 5.  
• The pastoral support we offer throughout school. 
• How you can support your child at home, including a range of resources that you can take 

away to use to support your child. 
• High Performance Learning (HPL): We are excited to share how we are implementing our 

Values Curriculum and HPL to help children develop skills such as resilience, collaboration, 
and creative thinking, supporting them to become confident, independent learners. 

• Information regarding secondary school places and applications.  
 
The session will last approximately 30 minutes, and there will be time at the end for any questions 

you may have. The meeting will take place in the school hall. Please enter via the community 

entrance. All the information from this evening will remain available after this time on the year group 

page of our school website for you to view at your own convenience.  

 
On the evening, we will also share with you some CGP books which we recommend children in Year 
6 use to support them with their learning in reading, spelling and grammar and mathematics,. As a 
school, we are able to purchase these books at a significantly discounted rate, therefore if you wish 
to purchase any of these books from the list below, please order online via Parentpay by Friday 20th 
June 2025. We will inform parents once the books have been delivered and are available to be sent 
home via bookbags. 
 
 
CGP books: 
• Key Stage Two Maths Revision Book: £2.85 
• Key Stage Two English Revision Book: £2.85 
• Key Stage Two Maths SATS Buster 10-minute tests: £2.60 
• Key Stage Two Reading SATS Buster 10-minute tests: £2.60 
• Key Stage Two Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling SATS Buster 10-minute tests: £2.60 
 
 
 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 
We really hope you can join us for this session. Your support at home makes a huge difference to 
your child’s progress, and we look forward to working in partnership with you. If you have any 
questions, please contact your child’s class teacher.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs S Willocks 
Year 5 Lead  
 
 
 


